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FSCA Press Release                12 April 2022  

 

FSCA warns the public against “Fraudulent e-mail purporting to come from FSCA” 

 

The Financial Sector Conduct Authority (FSCA) would like to warn the public against a 

group of individuals who are fraudulently impersonating the FSCA.  

The individuals are believed to be using the email address, info@fsca-za.org to target and 

lure unsuspecting members of the public to divulge private and sensitive information.  

 

The FSCA has learned that the imposturous emails circulating, may contain the FSCA’s 

physical address and links that may direct the user to an official FSCA website which may 

make it difficult to identify the email as being fraudulent and malicious. 

  

The FSCA does not have any affiliation with the individuals or the email address they are 

using. Members of the public are urged to be cautiously vigilant and to report any 

suspicious communication purporting to come from the FSCA. 

Members of the public should always ensure that an entity or individual is registered with 

the FSCA to provide Financial Advisory & Intermediary Services and what category of 

advice it is that the entity is registered to provide. The FSCA reminds customers who wish 

to conduct financial services with an institution or person to check beforehand with the 

FSCA on either the toll free number (0800 110 443) or on 

https://www.fsca.co.za/Fais/Search_FSP.htm whether such institution or person is 

authorised to render financial services. 
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